
 

 

 

 

23 June 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Next phase of face-to-face support for year 10 

Further to my letter to you on Friday, I am writing with more details regarding the above, where year 

10 students will have a second opportunity to be in school, this time to benefit from mathematics 

and English teaching. Students will be grouped as they were for the first cycle, so that we limit 

mixing, and invited in on the same basis as before, i.e. on a specified day with a designated arrival 

time. The second cycle will commence on Wednesday 1st of July. 

Letting us know your intentions if they have changed from the first cycle 

• If your child did not attend as part of the first cycle but would now like to attend for the 

mathematics and English sessions, please let us know by completing this survey.  

• If your child did attend as part of the first cycle but will not be attending for the mathematics 

and English sessions, please let us know by completing this survey. 

Please complete your responses by 9am on Thursday 25 June. 

If your child is not attending the first cycle and also won’t be attending the maths and English 

sessions, you don’t need to do anything. Similarly, parents of students who are attending as part of 

the first cycle and who will also be attending the mathematics and English sessions need take no 

further action. We will assume they will be attending and will write to you with details of when they 

are due in.  

Next steps 

To enable the taught sessions to be as productive as possible, in the next day or two we will send out 

details of tasks year 10s should complete at home in advance. We would appreciate your support in 

encouraging your son or daughter to ensure these are undertaken before they are due to be in. 

Please note, these will be sent to all students regardless of whether or not they will be in. 

On Friday 26 June, we will write to parents of those intending to be in with details of the specific day 

and arrival and finish times, and a reminder of the expectations, e.g. no uniform, what to bring, etc. 

If you have any queries regarding the above, please contact Mr Main via 01434 610300 or 

pastoral@qehs.net. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Graeme Atkins 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/537DJDB
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6M87YSY
mailto:pastoral@qehs.net

